
James Morehouse Project 
Working to support student health and a positive school climate at ECHS 

El Cerrito High School – Room A210 – Phone: 510.965-4401 
 

(revised 6/28/2019) 

 
 

Acknowledgment of Receipt of Notice of Privacy Practices 
 
  
 
Name of Student Receiving Services: 
 
____________________________________________ ,   _______________________________________    _______ 
Last Name         First Name                D.O.B. 
 
 
 

Dear Student/Parent/Legal Guardian, 

 

Please check in front of the appropriate statement below and sign to acknowledge that you 

received a copy of the James Morehouse Project (JMP) Notice of Privacy Practices. 
 

_____YES, I did receive a paper copy of the JMP Notice of Privacy Practices.  
 

OR 

_____YES, I agree to receive the JMP Notice of Privacy Practices electronically (by going to the 

JMP website: www.JamesMorehouseProject.org (under the heading Programs, then Forms). 

 

Parent/Legal Guardian’s Printed Name:  

_______________________________________________          _____________________________________________________ 

First Name                            Last Name 

 

Parent/Legal Guardian Signature: X________________________________________________ Date:________ 

    

Student Signature: X__________________________________________________________________ Date:________ 
 

 
 
Please Note: You have the Right to Obtain a Paper Copy if the JMP Privacy Notice Upon Request: Even if 
you already agreed to receive the privacy notice electronically, you also have the right to obtain a paper copy 
of the notice upon request. If you would like a paper copy you may go by the JMP (address below) or call JMP 
at (510) 965-4401 to request a copy. 

 
Please complete this form and return to: 

 
James Morehouse Project, Rm A-210, El Cerrito High School 

540 Ashbury Avenue, El Cerrito, CA 94530 

http://www.jamesmorehouseproject.org/

